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Thank You!  

Thank you for continuing to work with us as we navigate annual 

inspections during this continued pandemic. We hope you; your 

co-workers, friends and family have not been severely impacted 

by COVID-19. Have a safe and happy holiday season and we look 

forward to seeing everyone again in 2022.  

New BMP Effective January 1, 2022  

The BMP went under revisions this past Fall. The new effective 

date is January 1, 2022. It has been uploaded to the website and 

sent via email. Please contact your inspector for questions.   

Alcohol BMP Updates on HRSD.com 

Be sure to check out the new and improved 

www.hrsd.com\alcohol-bmp website! Additional information, 

PDFs, and more are located all in one location! 

Primary Facility Contact 

All BMP requirements are enforceable even if the primary facility 

contact changes. Notify your inspector immediately if contacts 

change so they can familiarize any new contacts on the BMP 

requirements.   

Passivation 

HRSD is constantly learning more about the manufacturing of 

alcoholic beverages and how the wastewater affects the sewerage system and ultimately our 

wastewater treatment plants. To continue our learning process, please continue to notify your 

inspector when passivation processes occur on-site for possible sample collection.  

 

COMMUNITY STATS 

There are 63 active BMP 

holders in Hampton Roads.  

North Shore: 26 

South Shore: 37 

Contact Information: 

North Shore Inspector: 

Angela Kilgore  

Phone: 757-833-1754 

email: akilgore@hrsd.com 

 

South Shore Inspector: 

Amanda Albright           

Phone: 757-460-7024                              

email: aalbright@hrsd.com 

Quick Links: 

HRSD Industrial Wastewater 

Discharge Regulations  

P3 Enforcement Response 

Plan (ERP) 

Surcharge 
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Tax and Trade Bureau (TTB) Reports 

As stated in Section 10 of the BMP, HRSD understands that a good portion of water utilized by the 

facility has the potential to not be discharged to the sanitary sewer due to the water being contained in 

the final product. To receive this deduction, a copy of the prior year’s Department of Treasury TTB 

reports must be submitted annually to our office. Calendar year 2021 TTB reports will be due by 

January 31st, 2022. Credit will be applied in the Spring of 2022. Please see the submittal section below.   

Pollution Prevention (P2) Awards 

Each year HRSD honors businesses and industries for outstanding pollution prevention (P2) measures. 

P2 awards are presented for multi-media (air, land, water) efforts that focus on reduction of waste (or 

its toxicity) at the source rather than traditional treatment, control, and disposal. Some examples include 

raw material substitution, installation of clean manufacturing technologies, in-process recycling, as well 

as preventive maintenance and spill prevention. Starting in 2020, a separate category was created for 

Alcohol Beverage Manufacturers. As a BMP holder, you are eligible to apply for this award. If your 

facility is selected as a winner, you will be invited to receive your award at the Pretreatment and Pollution 

Prevention Awards banquet. For more information and to access the 2021 P2 awards application click 

here.  

Inspector on Leave 

The South Shore inspector will be on maternity leave April – June 2022. If you have questions in that 

timeframe, please contact the North Shore Inspector.   

Submittals 

All correspondence and submittals must be sent via email to p3data@hrsd.com or by mail to: 

HRSD 
Pretreatment & Pollution Prevention 
Attention: Alcohol BMP Program 
PO Box 5902 
Virginia Beach, VA 23471-0902 

Questions? Comments? Concerns? 

Please contact your inspector at any point.  
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